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Valdis Aleidzans

From: Maria Lacey
Sent: Monday, 17 October 2022 4:07 PM
To: Valdis Aleidzans
Cc: Vicki Munro
Subject: Wilberforce Ave carpark redevelopment

Hi Valdis, 
 
Please find below an interim referral response in regards to the Wilberforce Carpark development and the 
submitted preliminary public art plan: 
 
We acknowledge that the Developer has addressed the criteria outlined in the ‘Public Art guidelines for 
developers’ document satisfactorily at this preliminary stage. 

 
 

Before further assessment and recommendation by the Public Art Panel, as well as prior to 
commencement of any construction, a complete Public Art Plan is to be submitted and include: 
 

 the proposed final artworks for Council’s Public Art Panel to assess and provide 
recommendation on 

 the timeline for the public artwork 
 a detailed and itemised budget breakdown, corresponding to the Public Art Guidelines 

assessment criteria, including 6.5: ‘Value of public art’ (at least 1% of CIV)” 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Maria 
 

 

Maria Lacey 
Public Art Coordinator (Mon, Wed & Thurs) 

Woollahra Municipal Council 
536 New South Head Road, Double Bay NSW 2028 
t: 02 9391 7102   
e: Maria.Lacey@woollahra.nsw.gov.au  w: www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au  

 
Our Values: Respect for People | Integrity and Excellent Performance | Professional Quality Service | 
Open Accountable Communication 

We acknowledge the Gadigal and Birrabirragal people as the traditional custodians of the land in our local 
area. 
 

 


